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 Steven and Sue 

Charkin

OBJ2016/5613/P 23/10/2016  11:43:45 Dear Sir/ Madam

 Thank you for notifying us of a planning application in our neighbourhood.  We note that there is a 

time limit to comment on the application which is based on the date the application was registered.

Checking you website however today, 23.10.16, the only information available was the site location 

map.  This incorrectly shows Beechey Cottage as the site of the application rather than Hillview, which 

is an entirely different location.

Under the “view related documents” link there are no documents at all uploaded so clearly it is 

impossible to make any sensible comments at this stage.

Please would you:

1. Correct the location map

2. Upload all the relevant documents

3. Notify us when both of these things have been done

4. Extend the time for consultation as clearly it is unreasonable to expect us to able to comment on a 

blank application located at the wrong site.

Silverdale

Vale of Health
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